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After calling Cobourg home since 1963, we are moving to a new location in Port Hope for our 60th 

anniversary in 2024. To coincide with the move, we are changing our event name to the 

"Northumberland Scottish Festival and Highland Games". Our website will still be called "Cobourg 

Highland Games", until we transition our website to "Northumberland Highland Games". 

 

Our new location is at the Port Hope Agricultural Park, which Northumberland residents will know as 

the site for the Port Hope Fair.  There is easy access to the park from both Highway 2 and Highway 

401. Free parking is available at the park. Everything else stays the same. You will still be entertained 

by Celtic music, see competitions in solo Piping and Drumming, Pipe Bands, Highland Dancing and 

Heavy events, learn about your Clan heritage and visit food and merchandise vendors. There's fun for 

the little ones too, in our Wee Highlanders area. But best of all? Parking is free! 

 

Dogs are allowed in the Park on a leash. 

Poop and Scoop is mandatory. 
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